
 
 

SCHOOL BOARD 
 
 
 27 May 2024  
 
 
 

CASUAL VACANCY FOR A 
PARENT REPRESENTATIVE 

 
 

A casual vacancy has occurred on the school board for an elected parent representative.  
The board has decided to fill the vacancy by selection.  
 
If 10% or more of eligible voters on the school roll ask the board, within 28 days of this notice 
being published, to hold a by-election to fill the vacancy, then a by-election will be held.  
 
Request for a by-election can be posted to:  
 
Mr David McGeorge (Presiding Member)  
Wesley College School Board  
PO Box 58  
Pukekohe 2340  
 
Or via email: admin@wesley.school.nz  
 
by: 1 July 2024 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 

 
Barbara J Ngataki 
Secretary 
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